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Observations: 

• The English Department has a sterling faculty specialising in diverse areas. They 

contribute immensely to Research and College life  

• Last year some excellent Speakers were invited to stimulate the students and give them 

exposure to brilliant minds.  

• The students have been given recognition and won various awards in 2020-21. 

• The launch of a Department magazine is a great initiative to encourage student research 

and creativity.  

• The Department encourages holistic development of students by offering them a variety 

of opportunities  

 

Recommendations: 

  

• The Department should undertake interdisciplinary studies and collaborate with other 

departments for this.  

• Students should be encouraged to start an initiative for extension activity/community 

development.  

• An annual alumnae event may be organised in which distinguished alumni are given 

special recognition.  
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